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The closing date for applications to the England age group squads has been extended because of the
coronavirus crisis.

The original deadline for applications to the England Junior Squad and the Hopes & Aspire Squads was April 30
but this has now been extended until May 31.

Assessments were due to be carried out in June, but the shortlisting and assessment will now take place when it
is safe to do so and in line with government guidelines. We will advise applicants accordingly.

Click here to download selection policy and criteria or to fill in the online application form
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